
ADAMS EADDY & 
ASSOCIATES 
INSURANCE

Member of Correll Insurance Group

August 15, 2018

Josephine Johnson
424 Saddlefield Road 
Columbia, SC 29203

RE: Homeowners Policy
HOI 0557699

Dear Mrs. Johnson:

I have been contacted by Cincinnati Insurance Company to contact you in regards to your 
roof. When their inspector was out at your property looking at your roof, he noticed that 
when your roof shingles were replaced they didn't replace the roof sheathing. Meaning 
that sheathing was very weak and the inspector felt as those he may fall through your roof 
as he was walking it.

We are asking that you please get this taken care of as soon as possible. You may want to 
contact whoever you had to replace the roof and find out why they didn't replace the 
sheathing. I will need you to send me an invoice/receipt and pictures showing that the 
sheathing has been replaced.

Please note that failure to comply with what is being asked of you could result in your 
policy being non-renewed effective your renewal date in January 2019.

Please don't hesitate to contact me at the office should you have any questions and or 
concerns about what is being asked oi you.

I appreciate your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,
Adams EajJdy & Associates

Account Managei

2230 Devine Street • RO. Box 5595 Columbia, SC 29250-5595
PH: 803.254-9404 • FX: 803.254.7584
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